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TO:  Jacob Ritzenthaler, Business Advocate 
  Common Sense Initiative Office 
 
CC:  CSIPublicComments@governor.ohio.gov  
   
 
FROM:  Edward Woodruff, Staff Attorney  

 Ohio Department of Commerce, Division of Real Estate and Professional 
 Licensing 

 
DATE:   September 14, 2022 
 
RE:   CSI Review – Rules Regarding Home Inspector Education  
  (OAC 1301:17-1-07, 1301:17-1-10, 1301:17-1-11, 1301:17-1-16 & 1301:17-1-17) 
                
 
 
The Ohio Department of Commerce, Division of Real Estate and Professional Licensing is in 
receipt of your memorandum concerning the above-mentioned rules.   
 
Based upon your conclusion we will be moving forward with the formal filing of this rule package 
with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review. 
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